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To the editor:

It is with great enthusiasm that I write a letter of support for Julie Best and Stacey Tie for Darien’s Board of
Education in 2021. Julie Best and Stacey Tie have each spent years working in a wide range of capacities
within the Darien PTO organizations as well as town government to improve our schools and our
community.

As a current parent of students in the Darien district, I am grateful for their ever-present support, experience
and dedication, helping our students, parents and schools navigate a year and a half of unforeseen challenges.

In addition to their work on our various school TPO organizations, Stacey Tie has served on the RTM and its
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Finance and Budget committee since 2016 and offers experience in all aspects and challenges of our
district’s budgets while Julie Best has served in numerous PTO organizations in Darien, with her most recent
leadership role as the co-chair of the Council of Darien School Parents, the umbrella organization for all
Darien PTOs.

I feel their dedication, energy and creative thinking will offer our community the passion, leadership and
partnership we are looking for at this time.

Sincerely,

Robert Wilson
East Trail

Editor's note: Election letters will be accepted up to 11:59 p.m., Thursday, Oct. 28, 2021.
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